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CONSENT FORM 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We sometimes take photographs or make video recordings of pupils and may use these photos/video 

recordings in the school’s prospectus, on the school’s website, twitter and facebook page and also in 

lessons/display boards around school. 

 

We would like your consent to take photos of your child, and use them in the ways described above.  If you’re 

not happy for us to do this, that’s no problem – we will accommodate your preferences. 

 

Please tick the relevant box(es) on the back sheet and return this form to school by Friday 8th June. 

 

If you change your mind at any time, you can let us know by emailing office@st-margarets-pri.w-sussex.sch.uk, 

calling the school on 01903 785416 or just popping in to the school office. 

 

If you have any other questions, please get in touch. 

 

Why are we asking your consent again? 

 

You may be aware that there are new data protection rules coming in from May.  To ensure we are meeting 

the new requirements, we need to re-seek your consent to take and use photos of your child.  We really value 

using photos of pupils, to be able to showcase what pupils do in school and show what life at our school is like 

to others, so we would appreciate you taking the time to give consent again. 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE 

 

 

P.T.O 



2012 - 2015 

 

 

 

 

  
  

 

          

We seek to be a learning centre of excellence at the heart of the local community, fostering the intellectual, spiritual and 

emotional development of all who play a part in the school, looking to follow the teachings of Jesus in all we do. 

Images of children 

In our modern world there are many ways in which we communicate and celebrate children’s success.  Most 

pictures are taken in groups showing children taking part in school events – some may celebrate individual 

success. 

 

Please note, we will NOT use your child’s full name on our website or any other media in order to keep them 

safe. 

 

 

 PLEASE TICK 

I am happy for photos of my child to be used on the school website.  

eg. sporting events, school productions etc  

I am NOT happy for photos of my child to be used on the school website 

 
 

 

I am happy for video recording of my child to be used on the school website.  

eg. sporting events, school productions etc  

I am NOT happy for video recordings of my child to be used on the school 

website 
 

 

I am happy for photos of my child to be used in the school prospectus 

  

I am NOT happy for photos of my child to be used in the school prospectus. 

 
 

 

I am happy for photos of my child to be used in internal displays/lessons. 

  

I am NOT happy for photos of my child to be used in internal displays/lessons. 

 
 

 

I am happy for photos of my child to be used on the school social media sites 

eg. twitter/facebook  

I am NOT happy for photos of my child to be used on the school social media 

sites. eg. twitter/facebook 
 

 

I am happy for photos of my child to be used by the Local press 

eg. special events to which local press are invited  

I am NOT happy for photos of my child to be used by the Local press 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Parent/Carer’s signature: ________________________________ Date: ________________ 

 

 


